
2015 Boys Basketball – 4th, 5th & 6th Grade Jr. Cadet Travel Teams 
 

NEW THIS YEAR – 4TH Grade Jr. Cadet Team 

 Evaluations for the 4th grade team will be held in combination with Blue Eagle Basketball 

 Evaluations dates for the 4th grade team will be in late October, exact dates TBD 

 Expectations for player commitment are similar to those explained below. 

 Additional details provided at BEB evaluations 

5TH & 6th Grade Jr. Cadet Team Details 

 Evaluations will be held on Oct 5th, 19th, & 23rd at the Intermediate 

School gym; arrive 6:30-6:45, end 8:55.  Cuts will be made after each date; 

those not cut MUST attend all remaining dates. 

 Players are expected to attend ALL tryout sessions – not just one.   

 A short registration process and parents meeting will occur prior to the beginning of the 

first evaluation.  Please plan to attend, no exceptions! 

 There will be two teams chosen to participate in the Lehigh Valley League, a highly 

competitive league comprised of teams from many of the area school districts.  There are 

no “A” and “B” teams playing in this league, but rather extremely competitive teams from 

different size school districts, playing in two separate divisions.  Further information can 

be found at www.lvkbl.assn.la 

 Any boy in 5th or 6th grade who lives in the Nazareth Area School District, and who plans 

on attending the Nazareth Middle School in 7th grade is eligible for the team.   

 The selection of the team(s) will be based on evaluations conducted by area youth coaches 

and independent evaluators, including middle and/or high school coaches from Nazareth. 

 Each team will consist of 10 players. 

 In order to be selected on this team, the player and parents must be committed to attend all 

practices and be prepared to play in more games than the CBL League.  In general, these 

teams will be playing >20 games during the season, as well as playing in a Thanksgiving 

weekend and Holiday tournament. 

 Additional fees, beyond the community organization registration fees, will be required to 

offset the costs of the extended season, uniforms, and tournaments.  Registration fees 

provided to the community organization will be transferred to the Jr. Cadet program, for 

those players chosen for the teams. 

 Any questions or concerns please contact: 

Tom Kresge    tkresge@rcn.com     610-849-3227 


